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From: Witter, Phil
Sent: Thursday, February 2, 2023 11:56:19 AM
To: Kai Imamura (adpce.ad)
Cc: ken ruckstuhl
Subject: Canfor - Urbana Sawmill 
Importance: Normal

 
Kai,
 
Canfor has reviewed the referenced Draft Permit and we currently have no comments on the permit.  However the facility mailing
and physical address shown in the Statement of Basis has changed as a result of the county’s emergency 911 system address
changes. The new physical and mailing address for the facility for all purposes is:
 
Canfor Southern Pine - Urbana Sawmill
4337 Lawson Road
El Dorado, AR 71730
 
All prior addresses including prior mailing address in Strong, AR and physical address in Urbana, AR are no longer valid for any
purposes and may not reliably be forwarded by the Post Office.  Please update all of your records to reflect the new
address.
 
Thank you
 
 
Phil Witter 
Environmental/Energy/Land Manager
US - Operations
Canfor Southern Pine
 

 
T  251-452-7174 
C  251-421-0217
Phil.Witter@canfor.com
w w w .canfor.com  
101 Dauphin Street, Suite 600
Mobile AL, 36602
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